
Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership – Update noted.  
 
15  There was heard an update  by Mhairi Shepard, Glasgow City Health and 
Social Care Partnership (GCHSCP), advising of an update on health improvement 
within the North West of the city and that future meetings would include a written 
report. 
 


